SHERMAN COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT SPECIAL BOARD MEETING MINUTES February 4, 2016

The Board of Directors of Sherman County School District met in the Sherman County Public/School Library Meeting Room in Moro, Oregon on February 4, 2016 for the purpose of OSBA School Board Training. The following were present: Chair, Bill Martin; Vice Chair, Angie Thompson; Directors: Kyle Blagg, Jim Macnab, Merrie von Borstel; Superintendent, Wes Owens; Board Secretary, Jeanie Pehlke.

CALL TO ORDER

The meeting began at 8:01 a.m.

OSBA School Board Training

Steve Kelley from OSBA provided training to the Sherman County School District Board of Directors related to public meetings, policy 101 and conflict management.

ADJOURNMENT

The meeting adjourned at 11:50 a.m.

Chair, Bill Martin

Board Secretary, Jeanie Pehlke